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Removing the ability to vote early and by mail will disenfranchise countless members 

of Oregon's electorate. This is a clear attempt at suppression of the most vulnerable 

voters, and we have a duty to oppose this egregious violation of voters' rights if we 

wish to maintain free and fair democratic elections. 


